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Dear All,
Regarding the request for clarification submitted on 01/22/2014 (filed with the Procuring entity under No. 159), in relation to the public procurement: ”Main Design of multifamily residential building and construction of the facility made in accordance with the project documentation of the Subproject construction of housing for young researchers at the University of Kragujevac, No. IOP/3-2013”, we submit the following responses:
The response to the question number 1:
The location permit was not obtained based on the preliminary design. Under the law for obtaining a location permit is necessary to prepare the following:
Along with the request for issuing a location permit the following documents shall be submitted: 1) a copy of the plot plan, 2) excerpt from the land registry of underground installations, 3) proof of ownership in compliance with Article 135 of this law. The request for issuing a location permit must contain data on the type and purpose of the facility to be built and might contain data on the planned layout, technical characteristics and similar data that can be shown on the graphic document, on the cadastral and topographic underlay.

Best regards,

President of the Commission
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Stanija Kakuča
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